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I wholeheartedly support HB 4124.  Oregon needs to support our important historic 

landmarks under all circumstances.  We have not done an adequate job of 

preserving our landmarks and must do better. While progress is important, it can't be 

at the cost of neglecting and demolishing our history.  The lodge at the Oregon 

Caves is a perfect example of this.  The lodge is historic, beautiful and, with 

improvement, can be a significant draw for tourists to the south western part of the 

state.  Please, let's preserve what we already have which is great.  Once it's gone, 

there's no getting it back. 


